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Hall News  

February 2009,  

Marysville Kindergarten to Operate from the Acheron Hall 

This is a very short newsletter for a very special purpose. 

The Marysville kindergarten teacher, Cherie Ackerman contacted 

Bev Dick and Bev contacted Barb Gamble to check the availability 

of  the  hall for the kinder to set up there until a temporary kinder 

can be established in Marysville. 

They say the hall is perfect and the quiet area just what the children 

need so we felt pleased to offer the hall for the 2 or 3 days the 

kinder will operate. 

They will also need all the usual equipment. Cherie will find most 

equipment through DHS who will also take care of  fencing etc. 

There are 2 items in particular that would enhance the outdoor 

area, a small mobile chook shed to replace the one lost and a 

cubby. We are hoping the Acheron community can help provide 

these. We have sourced new items at a special price but if  anyone 

has a particular contact for these or if  you would like to make a  

donation please let Barb know on 5772 3305 or 0417 013 701 

 

A further newsletter considering the 

bushfire consequences will be pub-

lished shortly 



 

 

And even more... 
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COMMUNICATION. We would still love to send this by email so if you have an 

email address, please send an email to acheronhall@yahoo.com.au  and this will 

guarantee that you are kept up to date with all events  in colour AND save the 

committee considerable funds. Paper, stickers and stamps are all costly. 

 

Dates and events to watch for: 

• The ‘opening’ of our upgrade, with plaque. 

• Community Singing on June 14 

• The Annual Dinner on August 9 

• The AGM on August 31 

• The car boot sale on Cup Weekend, Nov 1 

The  
Acheron Hall Upgrade - Stage Two 

Completed May 2008 
An Acheron Community Initiative. 

Jointly funded by the Victorian Government through the 
Small Towns Development Fund, 

Acheron Hall Committee and 
Contributions from members of the Acheron Community  

and Murrindindi Shire Council 

The new shade sail will cool the deck, 

ramp and garden out the back. The 

completed concrete path keeps feet 

dry as the garden soaks up the deli-

cious rain. 

The BBQ pictured in the new storage 

area is ready for action and will defi-

nitely be fired up for the Car Boot sale 

in November on Melbourne Cup week-

end. 

In the background are the new round 

trestles. Great size for comfortable din-

ing and enjoyed by those at the dinner 

on Saturday night. 

The plaque  soon to be unveiled  at  

an opening ceremony. The date of 

which will soon be announced.  


